From: Kulpa, Paula (MTCS)

To: Rivard. Meaghan

Cc: Bird, Thomas; Wilson, Jim; Carmichael, Tracie; Garcia, Andrea; Greenhouse, Ben; Spence-Claro, Lorraine;
Schiller, Chris (MTCS)

Subject: RE: Summerhaven Layout Modifications Heritage Assessment - Revised Letter

Date: Friday, June 14, 2013 4:36:14 PM

Meaghan,

Thank you for providing us with the documentation regarding the most recent project refinements.
Your letter from June 13, 2013 captures the various reports, appendices, and project refinements,
along with the corresponding written comments and responses you have received from MTCS.

The ministry has reviewed the submitted documentation related to the most recent project
refinements. These changes do not affect the recommendations of the May 2012 version of the
report (Version 4), including Appendix C. As a result these changes do not affect the comments
provided by the ministry in the letter dated June 19, 2012. Therefore, a new MTCS written
comments letter is not required.

If further changes to the project layout take place, please continue to keep our office informed.

Regards,
Paula

Paula Kulpa

From: Rivard, Meaghan [mailto:Meaghan.Rivard@stantec.com]

Sent: June 13, 2013 4:14 PM

To: Kulpa, Paula (MTCS)

Cc: thomas.bird@nexteraenergy.com; Wilson, Jim; Carmichael, Tracie;
andrea.garcia@nexteraenergy.com; ben.greenhouse@nexteraenergy.com; Spence-Claro, Lorraine
Subject: Summerhaven Layout Modifications Heritage Assessment - Revised Letter
Importance: High

Hi Paula,
Please find attached a revised letter outlining the proposed Summerhaven Layout Modifications.

We appreciate very much your feedback from our earlier correspondence and have adjusted the letter
accordingly.

Best,
Meaghan

Meaghan Rivard, M.A.
Heritage Consultant

Stantec

171 Queens Avenue 8th Floor
London ON N6A 537


mailto:Paula.Kulpa@ontario.ca
mailto:Meaghan.Rivard@stantec.com
mailto:THOMAS.BIRD@nexteraenergy.com
mailto:Jim.Wilson@stantec.com
mailto:Tracie.Carmichael@stantec.com
mailto:Andrea.Garcia@nexteraenergy.com
mailto:Ben.Greenhouse@nexteraenergy.com
mailto:Lorraine.Spence-Claro@stantec.com
mailto:Chris.Schiller@ontario.ca

Ph: 519-645-2007 Ext. 331
Fx: 519-645-6575
Meaghan.Rivard@stantec.com
stantec.com

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted,

or used for any purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please
delete all copies and notify us immediately.

@ Please consider the environment before printing this email.


mailto:Meaghan.Rivard@stantec.com
http://www.stantec.com/
http://www.stantec.com/

